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City of Norwich, N.Y. 
LEAD SERVICE LINE REPLACEMENT PROJECT 

 
Contract No. C34410GG 

 
ADDENDUM NO. 1: 

 
February 14, 2025 

 
To all holders of Contract Documents, please note the following addenda: 
 
Contract Documents  
 
Item #1:  Lead Service Line Replacement Program – (LSRLP) - Contract No. C34410GG  
 
Contract Documents:  
   

Section No. 3. Bid Opening  
 

Due to a necessary review with the regulatory agency the Lead Service Line Replacement Program 
(LSLR) Contract No. C34410GG bid date is being extended. 
 
As indicated in the Invitation to Bid, Section 3. Bid Opening, page 6, and any other reference in the 
project documents: 
 
Sealed bids will be received by the Office of the City Clerk, One City Plaza, Norwich, NY 13815 until 
2:00 pm February 20th, 2025 at which time they will be publicly opened and read aloud. 
 

 Shall be DELETED and REPLACED with the following: 
 
Sealed bids will be received by the Office of the City Clerk, One City Plaza, Norwich, NY 13815 until 
2:00 pm February 27th, 2025 at which time they will be publicly opened and read aloud. 

 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Dee DuFour - Director of Finance/City Clerk 
 
City of Norwich 
One City Plaza 
Norwich, NY 13815 
 
Email: ddufour@norwichnewyork.net  
Phone: 607-334-1234 
Fax: 607-334-1208 


